
Wednesday, December 4, 2019 
Open House: 4 p.m. - 6 p.m. 
Ezell Hester, Jr. Community Park Center Meeting Room 
1901 North Seacrest Boulevard  
Boynton Beach, FL  33435 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 
Improvements to Gateway Boulevard at SR 9/I-95 
From East of High Ridge Road to East of I-95 in the City of Boynton Beach 
Financial Project ID Number: 436304-1-52-01  
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Gateway Boulevard Improvements Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, will host a Construction Open House for improvements along 
Gateway Boulevard from east of High Ridge Road to east of I-95 in the City of Boynton Beach. The scope of work includes lane 
assignment modification for the outside eastbound through lane, new signalization and signage, median modifications and 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) upgrades. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Conversion of the eastbound outside through lane to a dual  
through and right-turn lane for the I-95 southbound entrance 
ramp. 

 

• Median modifications 
 

• ADA upgrades 
 

• New signage and signalization 
 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Daily lane closures may occur Monday through Friday, 
        9 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. 
 

• Nightly lane closures may occur Sunday through Thursday 
nights, 7 p.m. until 5:30 a.m.  

 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times  
 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Construction Cost: $552,417                         Construction Start: January 6, 2020             Anticipated Completion: Late 2020 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

 

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

Project personnel will be on hand to discuss the scope of work,  
construction schedule, and address questions and comments one-
on-one. The open house will have an informal format. No formal 
presentation will be made. Guests may arrive at any time between 
 4 p.m. and 6 p.m.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Matthew Carlock, P.E., FDOT Construction Project Manager 
matthew.carlock@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1127 
 
Chris Hayden, FDOT Project Administrator 
christopher.hayden@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1120 
 
Andrea Pacini, I-95 Community Outreach Specialist  
apacini@corradino.com or (561) 214-3358 


